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February 17, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Attn: Betty Erdahl

RE: WAC 480-120-375 Affiliated Interest Agreement
Dear Mr. Danner:
Qwest Corporation Wishes to withdraw the Decembér 21, 2009 filing of the affiliated interest
agreement called the Pricing Flexibility Plan Contract between Qwest Corporation (QC) and
Qwest Communications Company, LL.C (QCC). This agreement has not been filed with the
FCC and therefore it is not effective. At the time that it becomes effective, it will be re-filed

with Washington.

Please call Joyce McDonald on 206-345-1514 if you have any questions or require any
additional information.

Very truly yours,

Jfor Mark Reynolds




